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My primary duty as Immediate Past Delegate is to facilitate the new GR’s meeting on Saturday 
morning. I lead my third new GR meeting this morning. I enjoy meeting all you new GRs and 
hope this will just be your first step on a long journey of service in Al-Anon. 
 
I am currently serving on four committees. They are the Finance Committee, the Web 
Committee and the Trusted Servants in Need of Support. 
 
I am chairing the State Fair Task Force. I am so excited that our application to exhibit was again 
accepted. It will be a great public outreach for all of NYN. A separate report will be given today. 
I hope you will all get as excited as I am that you will bring the information back to your groups 
with enthusiasm, encouraging all to get involved. With members getting involved we can have a 
great experience at the State Fair, even better than last year. 
 
Gratefully in Service, 
Ruth S.    


